Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

61N-2.015
Application for Prescription Drug Repackager Permit

NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 43 No. 22, February 2, 2017 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The changes are as follows:

61N-2.015 Application for Prescription Drug Repackager Permit.

A nonresident prescription drug repackager permit is required for any person, located in Florida, that is a repackager of a prescription drug and that distributes such prescription drug in or within Florida. A person engaging in activity for which a prescription drug repackager permit is required, must file an application on form number DBPR-DDC-203, Application for Permit as a Prescription Drug Repackager, effective February 2017, adopted and incorporated herein by reference and comply with all the requirements for permitting in Chapter 499, F.S. and Rule Title 61N, F.A.C.  This form is available upon request from the Division of Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics at 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1047, (850)717-1800, or at http://www.flrules.org/Gateway/reference.asp?No=Ref-07913 

Rulemaking Authority 499.01, 499.012, 499.0121, 499.04, 499.041, 499.05 FS. Law Implemented 499.01, 499.012, 499.0121, 499.015, 499.04, 499.041, 499.05, 559.79 FS. History‒New______.
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THIS CHANGE IS: Dinah Greene, Operations Review Specialist, Division of Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1047; (850)717-1802; Dinah.Greene@myfloridalicense.com.

